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PED Update

As anticipated, PED
has updated the on-
line form.  The only
good news is that at
the top of the page it
says, "There
is no requirement that
home school providers
keep documentation or
logs of instructional
hours, and the Public
Education Department
will not request or
require home school
providers to produce
such documentation." 
These assurances must be agreed to before you are allowed to fill out the on-line
form.  <click here to see the PED form> While PED is asking us to acknowledge that
we understand all of the requirements, we are also encouraged that PED recognizes
that there is no requirement for homeschoolers to document that we are meeting the
legal requirements.  

All of that being said, CAPE-NM still does not like the form.  We feel that PED has
reached past the NM law and is mandating things that indicate that they feel all
homeschoolers are truant.  CAPE reached an agreement with PED in February that
they would put the law, and not their interpretation of the law, into the document;
however, as you can see, they went back on that agreement.  CAPE is in contact with
PED and HSLDA.  We have a couple of ideas of steps we want to take, but since this
is a legal issue we don't want to put CAPE families at risk. Therefore, we are
consulting the HSLDA attorney for NM before communicating the plan to you.  We are
actively working the issue. CAPE is here to keep your family safe through trials like
these.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00168HRa6aTzVVYslpW_x4d_f1XE1ftzdAbMYfFQuZ2OHX5jNa3Om4hpoWOhSGoQ8z3MZviDK3tPj6mGSejy2Dvow-ZnhsVLN-bC-N83iXhCUH3wJ372m9MgZkcsTDGM1fF8pldSCHmKSMk1tRAr2uoMdO6V89-FgCMUm-PxrB7Xa0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00168HRa6aTzVVYslpW_x4d_f1XE1ftzdAbMYfFQuZ2OHX5jNa3Om4hpuf58XKwMsPfynR4VCtqtDUoEI25QcvTwuDZW3KfEy5CUkZMyqv2tThpCzA-mM-Qe5mP8ac_pDCrR36c7qbcUEO1oUpH_5-lsHpwk1DO-U-UBIOEeQX9lkZhhyJd4A-Vt_9kWSZWe6CtytQp29IJpMS-uY4eybtz2w==&c=&ch=


As always if you have concerns or questions that you want to share with CAPE,
please contact us on Facebook or send us an email at capenm@cape-nm.org.

Registration for the Fall Family Retreat is Open

It's time to plan for our favorite event of
the year.  The CAPE Fall Family Retreat
is a relaxing weekend with other
homeschool families. It's a weekend
filled with fun family activities and even a
few competitions.  The registration
process is simplified this year so that
you only need to register with
Sacramento.   
<Click here to get more details or to
register>
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October 19-21, 2018 Fall Family
Retreat 
Registration currently open
 

February 4-8, 2019  TeenPact
Leadership School
  
February 7, 2019 CAPE at the Capitol

Graduation and convention dates for
2019 are changing.  Stay tuned for
details
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Subscribe to us on YouTube:
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCC3XjwUC6L5KWz2rx5mXVaQ

Join us on Google +: https://plus.google.com/u/0/102559420327561078018
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